
PUBLIC NOTICE 
TO THE LEGAL RESIDENTS 

OF THE CITY OF VILLA GROVE 
 
 

The next regularly-scheduled City 
Committee of the Whole Meeting 
originally to be held on Tuesday, 

May 27, 2025, at 6:00 p.m. has been 
rescheduled for Thursday, 
May 29, 2025, at 6:00 p.m. 

 
The rescheduled meeting will be 

held in the Council Chambers 
located at the Zest For Life Center, 

610 East Harrison Street, 
Villa Grove. 

 
 

Michelle L. Osborne 
City Clerk 
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